
HAMPTON TOWNSHIP SPECIAL MEETING 

 

HAMPTON TOWNSHIP RESIDENTS ARE HEREBY 

NOTIFIED: 
 

The Hampton Township Board of Supervisors will 

attend a special meeting at the Hampton Township Hall 

on Friday, June 29, 2012. 

 

Time: 9:00 am 

 

The purpose of this meeting is to discuss the 
request for a permit to haul sand/dirt off of 
Dave Finnegan’s property at the corner of 
Hwy 56 and Lewiston Blvd.   
 

Jeanne Werner 

Hampton Township Clerk 


